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2023 Fashion Show!!! -  March 30, 2023 

Crest Hollow Country Club 
8325 Jericho Turnpike, Woodbury, NY 11797 

For more information, contact Janet Mouliere at 516-520-6067 or email at  
Janet.mouliere@littlevillage.org  

 

Thank you to everyone who generously donated to our 2022 Giving Tuesday Campaign     

and thank you to all of our sponsors: Missy Weidhorn (Platinum Sponsor), Grando  

Family  (Silver Sponsor), the Gray Family (Bronze Sponsor) and the Bradley Spenser 

Parlo Foundation/Marcia Kerr (Bronze Sponsor)! 
 

If you missed the YouTube presentation, you can still view it on YouTube by copying and 

pasting this link into an internet browser: https://youtu.be/boSxg5qB_pk 
 

Donations to our Giving Tuesday Campaign can still be made on our website 

www.littlevillage.org or through text to give by texting “GIVEHLVS” to 44321. All proceeds 

from this campaign will go to enhance our students’ playground by installing more child-

friendly turf and additional adaptive playground equipment! 

https://youtu.be/boSxg5qB_pk


Eagle Scout Project 

On November 13th, Matthew Lasher, nephew of movement therapist Sue 
Lasher, completed an Eagle Scout project at HLVS.  Fellow troop mem-

bers assisted Matthew as they worked to build a core vocabulary board for 
the playground and a wheelchair accessible picnic table.  In addition,  

Matthew is donating extra fundraising money to the school.  We thank 
him and his troop for donating their time and efforts to HLVS! 



Room 12 Celebrates Thanksgiving 



Thank you to Laurie Benjamin for her tenure as a 

Trustee for HLVS!  Laurie joined our Board of Direc-

tors several years ago.  As an experienced and skillful 

Accountant, Laurie’s guidance and expertise were 

greatly valued as she helped to shape policies, guide-

lines and best practices.  Additionally, Laurie was an 

active member of our Golden Rule Gala Committee 

for many years, serving as our Chairperson for sever-

al.  Laurie’s kindness and support were appreciated by 

all that worked with her!  We are grateful for her time 

with us and wish Laurie the very best!”  

 

Little Village Board of Trustee Member  

Laurie Benjamin to Step Down 

 



Room 82 Celebrates the Holidays! 



Room 8 Celebrates Thanksgiving 


